
PTA Summer Fair and Scarecrow weekend Updates 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are deep into planning an exciting and fun summer fair (Saturday 14th June) and craft fair (Sunday 15th 

June) along side the Kington Langley Scarecrow trail. We hope that this will an enjoyable weekend for all 

children and open up the welcoming school to the whole community.  

Here is some information about upcoming dates and parent participation:  

Fill a cup 

Your child has been sent home with a Disney plastic cup today. Please can you fill this over half term with 

any party bag fillers that you may have around your homes. Possible items could be clean and unused 

bubbles, stickers, key rings, slinkies, nail varnish or any other small items.  

Please return all filled and unused cups after half term. 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 6th June 

In exchange for wearing non-uniform, please bring a bottle to school. This should be an unopened, in date 

bottle of anything…… Wine, beer, shampoo, bubbles, lemonade.  

Books 

We are gratefully accepting book donations- All well presented non-fiction, fiction, adult, and children’s 

books are welcome. There will be a collection box in the school reception.  

Plants 

We would love to have a plant sale at the summer fair and would welcome any plant donations, seedlings, 

indoor or outdoor plants. These can be brought into school after half term. 

Raffle 

Do you own a business? If so, please can you offer a voucher or item for our fantastic raffle? The scarecrow 

trail has approx. 3000 people visit the village and we’ll actively be advertising your business with our 

summer fair and craft fair. 

Cake Donations 

Seeking all budding Bakers! We will gratefully be accepting any cake donations on Friday 13th June in 

preparation for our refreshments stall.  

Volunteer/helpers 

We can’t do this without your support! Please have a look at the form on parentmail to confirm how you 

can support over the scarecrow weekend.  

Summer Fair - Saturday 14th June 10am – Midday 

Craft Fair - Sunday 15th June 11am – 2pm 

If you need any further information, please feel free to contact PTAchair@lfssq.wilts.sch.uk or 

PTAsecretary@lfssq.wilts.sch.uk  

We really cannot do this without all the amazing support from parents, grand-parents, Aunts, Uncles, 

Neighbours, and teachers. Thank you and we hope you emjoy this event and the scarecrow trail, and make 

it special for all the children. See you there! 

Langley Fitzurse PTA  
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